Mick Gentleman MLA

MINISTER FOR PLANNING
MINISTER FOR COMMUNITY SERVICES
MINISTER FOR WORKPLACE SAFETY AND INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS
MINISTER FOR CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE
MINISTER FOR AGEING

IMEMBER FOR BRINDABELLA

Mr Gary Kent

Chair

Inner South Canberra Community Council
gkent@ozemail.com.au

Dear Mr Kent

Thank you for your email of 6 January 2015 in follow up to my letter of
23 December 2014 regarding precinct codes and the Statement of Planning
Intent 2010.

The Statement of Planning Intent 2010 was released by the then Minister for
Planning, Andrew Barr MLA. | have attached a copy for your information.

| have commenced a process for the development of a new Statement of
Planning Intent, which will recognise key policy principles underpinning the
ACT Government’s 2012 ACT Planning Strategy, Transport for Canberra and
climate change strategy AP2.

| propose to commence consultation on the new Statement of Planning Intent
shortly. | will engage with key interest groups and industry stakeholders,
including the Inner South Canberra Community Council, to identify key
planning directions and priorities for our city.

Thank you for your interest in this matter and | look forward to your
involvement in the upcoming consultation process.

Yours sincerely

Mick Gentleman MLA

Minister for Planning
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